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MEMBERSHIP

As per the By-Laws, voting members consist of any parent or guardian of a registered player.

All elected or appointed officials, adult referees and adult coaches who do not have registered
player are considered non-voting members for the season in which they are elected or appointed.
An application of membership can be made by a non-voting member (as described above) to the
Executive Committee.

The application for membership must be in writing and clearly state they are applying for voting
member status and clear reasoning of why the request is being made.

On receipt of the application to a regular constituted Executive meeting, the application may be
considered under “New Business””.  Each application will be considered on its own merit and
approval must be obtained through a majority vote.



